INDIANA UNIVERSITY

Department of Chemistry
CHEMISTRY BUILDING
BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA 47401

TEL. No. 812—337-4724 November 9, 1978

Professor H. Tracy Hall Department of Chemistry Brigham Young University Provo, Utah 84601

Dear Tracy:

On behalf of the Southern Indiana Section of the American Chemical Society, I wanted to express my appreciation to you for your excellent presentation. The student and faculty response after the seminar was very good.

Shirley and I enjoyed visiting with you and your wife. We both enjoyed the informal discussion at the Institute. Thanks again and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Barry L. Haymore Chairman, Southern Indiana Section

BLH/cm

